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My name is Saff Addams and I am writing to urge you to support HB 2134. 

Unexpected major life changes happen to all of us at some point and many of us 

don't have the money to cover major additional fees to make it through these 

situations. It would be greatly beneficial to tenants to have as many protections in 

place from unnecessary additional charges in already hard situations. It's one more 

way we can help keep people from ending up in a worse situation than they started in 

when facing already hard times.  


